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Notice: Update on Adopting from Ukraine

U.S. Embassy Kyiv has learned the proposed bill to place a moratorium on
intercountry adoptions in the Ukrainian parliament has once again been
postponed. There has been no announcement of a rescheduled date.

In order to best prepare for all possibilities in Ukraine, Embassy Kyiv
encourages any prospective adoptive parents with cases currently open in
Ukraine to contact the U.S. Embassy Kyiv Adoption Unit with their case
status and contact information. The Embassy maintains a listserv to
communicate with U.S. citizen prospective adoptive parents and will use
this to send updates as information is available.

The U.S. Embassy Kyiv and the Department of State will continue to post
updates on their websites as new information is available.

travel.state.gov > Intercountry Adoption > Country Information > Alerts & Notices > Ukraine
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